My Summer Mission: Help Justice For All change hearts and minds about the value of human life and save lives on university campuses across America. 
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July 5, 2008

Dear Family and Friends,
I need your help!

Abortion has wiped out nearly one third of my generation. I want to train future generations to live and act differently.
I am very passionate about pro–life work.  Because I have been blessed with a special talent for public speaking, I have defended life in the womb countless times in my high school and college classes.

Yet I still feel the need to do something more.

That is why I accepted an internship this summer with Justice For All (JFA) in Wichita, KS.  JFA’s mission is to “train thousands to make abortion unthinkable for millions, one person at a time.” 

 I was first introduced to JFA through my sister Anna, who is the Vice President of the pro-life club at UC Santa Barbara.  She worked with JFA on an exhibit this past year. 
When I expressed interest in starting a pro-life club at UC San Diego, she pointed me in JFA’s direction. After contacting the JFA staff, I knew that I wanted to be a part of their ministry.


I will be responsible for a number of tasks during my two-month summer internship:

· Promote 2008-09 training opportunities on the campuses and in surrounding communities and churches

· Help with logistics (housing, meals, & transportation, etc.) for the 2008-09 Exhibit season

· Learn JFA’s Abortion: From Debate to Dialogue seminar; help students at St Benedictine College learn and apply it at the University of Kansas
I am ecstatic about this opportunity!  

Please consider making a generous financial gift toward my summer internship! 
And don’t forget to pray for me! 
Return the enclosed coupon along with your gift. Don’t forget to include your e-mail address so that I can send you updates on my internship.

Yours for defending human value,
Lara Frances Plumlee
562-900-0830

plumchild13@yahoo.com


